
Hello Fellow Golf Village Residents, 

By now you’ve probably received the Wynne letter asking you to sign a form 

withdrawing support from the Dispute Committee. We’ve prepared a letter in 

response, summarizing why the dispute happened and why it continues. We’re 

providing this response letter so that you can send it to the Wynne's along with 

their form, unsigned, if that's what you choose to do. You don’t need to sign your 

name! Unlike the park owners, we won’t offer you a bribe or threaten you to 

continue supporting the dispute effort. We only hope that you understand the 

ramifications of not standing up for our legal rights against unfair and illegal 

practices, and that you are willing to continue down this road with us. Check our 

website, www.spanishlakesgolfhoa.com for updates. 

Spanish Lakes Golf Village HOA 

 

http://www.spanishlakesgolfhoa.com/

